
Happy Heart Month! 

School Council does SOOOOOO much for our school. I am always 

thanking them but I never feel as though it is enough. SO much of what we have at the 

school – Scientists in the School, hot lunch, Christmas Turkey Dinner, Chromebooks, 

special library book selections, iPads, the appliances and tools in the kitchen, the 

document cameras, our sound system, to name only a few – are thanks to School 

Council and their tireless volunteer hours and efforts to fundraise. And coming up later 

this month is “Bigger Than That” on Feb. 25! Another event sponsored by School 

Council! Please consider joining School Council, or at least helping out from time to 

time. I hope to see you on Thursday, Feb. 7 for our next School Council meeting in the 

School Library. 

Thank you to Mrs. Gibson and her hot dog program – the money raised through selling 

hot dog lunches sponsored our swimming trip to Taber Aqaufun Center. It went, well, 

swimmingly!  One of the lifeguards shared that DDS was the best group they ever had 

– it makes my heart sing! Thank you for supporting the hot dog program by purchasing 

hot dog lunches for your kids. 

February’s Word of the Month is FRIENDSHIP! Click on this link (or enter it into your 

browser) to find out ways you can encourage your child to be a good friend.  

https://www.verywellfamily.com/how-to-teach-your-child-to-be-a-good-friend-4007427 

As always, stop by my office for a visit, or if you have any questions or concerns.  

With warmest regards, your partner in education, 

Ms. Shari Rogerson 

Principal 
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